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Dear Sam, 
 
Thank you for your recent written question asking me to provide a list of people who were 
part of the delegation to India during the week commencing 26 February 2024, and a full list 
of locations travelled to. 
 
I travelled to India and attended each engagement with my Senior Private Secretary. 
However, my visit was one part of a much wider programme of events to launch the year of 
Wales in India which took place over two weeks at locations across the country. As such, 
three other Wales-based Welsh Government officials travelled to India on government 
business which included supporting my visit at relevant points alongside the Welsh 
Government’s India team. Whilst in India, I was pleased to attend events with partners 
based in India alongside organisations including Urdd Gobaith Cymru and the Future 
Generations Commissioner for Wales who had travelled to India independently as part of 
the programme of work linked to the year of Wales in India. Two individuals from NHS 
Wales also travelled to India to support work concerning the international recruitment of 
healthcare professionals.                             
 
During my visit, I travelled to Mumbai and Thiruvananthapuram.  
 
The First Minister recently published a Written Statement on the Welsh Government’s St 
David’s Day activities both in Wales and overseas, which includes further detail of my visit.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
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